

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

Circular No. ISS/DP/042/2023-24

Date: 06/03/2024



Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah!!

I am confident that your ward is currently preparing for the final examinations and will perform admirably. I wish them 'All the very Best' for the upcoming examination.

As you are aware, the school building is nearly 39 years old, and the school management is in the process of constructing a new facility to accommodate both current and future students. As previously projected, we are already facing a shortage of 4 classrooms, and this deficit is expected to grow in the coming years.

In order to meet the operational and infrastructure expenses, the School Management Committee has sought approval from the Board to increase the school fees by OMR 1/- per month, effective April 2024. I am pleased to inform you that we have received the necessary approval from the Board.

The updated fee structure, reflecting the OMR 1/- increase, has been prominently displayed on the notice board near the fee counter and on the school website.

I am confident that with our collective support, we can provide a world-class infrastructure for our students in the classrooms.

Warm Regards,

Deepak Patankar

Principal